
 

KC WATER - PUBLIC NOTICE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING AND OPEN HOUSE 

PROJECT:  The Todd Creek Wastewater Treatment Plant was built in 1968 and 
expanded in 1990 but has exceeded its useful life due to Northland growth, 
the new KCI passenger terminal, and aging less efficient treatment 
technology. KC Water plans to construct a new plant to increase capacity, 
install new treatment technology, and accommodate future growth. 

PURPOSE:  In 2023, the project team had several meetings with citizens in the area 
about the location of the new treatment facility and listened to their 
concerns. An alternate location has been selected (see attached map), and 
the public is invited to an open house to learn about the new location and 
the project. The open house will be followed by a public meeting on the 
environmental impact of the project. 

DATE:  June 24, 2025 

TIME:  5 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. – OPEN HOUSE with Project Team to discuss the 
project, location and answer questions. 
 

6:30 p.m. – PUBLIC MEETING PRESENTATION on Environmental Impact 
of the Project 

OPEN HOUSE/PUBLIC MEETING LOCATION:   
Four Point Sheraton at the Kansas City Airport 
Plaza Ballroom 
11832 NW Plaza Circle 
Kansas City, MO 64153 

QUESTIONS: If you’re unable to attend the public meeting but would like more 
information on the project:  

§ http://www.kcwater.us/todd-creek 
§ water.projects@kcmo.org 
§ 816-513-0234 
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